Dear Town of Kingsville and generous donors,

I am writing to thank you for your generous award. I am extremely appreciative to learn I was selected as a recipient for this scholarship.

I look forward to putting it towards my post-secondary education at the University of Guelph, which I have been hoping to do for many years. I am very excited to begin studying to achieve my Bachelor of Science in Wildlife Biology and Conservation as the study of animals has been a lifelong interest and goal of mine. With your help, I am now able to focus on my studies and work towards achieving my goals in the field of conservation.

I thank you again for your generosity and assisting me in furthering my education and pursue my interests.

Sincerely,

Megan Wise

RECEIVED DEC 3 0 2016